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Commercial Interior Designers deserve legal recognition in Oregon to acknowledge, 

protect, and enhance their role in the state. Recognizing this profession will ensure 

public safety, consumer protection, and, most importantly, expand economic 

opportunities for women, small business owners, and independent practitioners. 

 

My mom has been an interior designer for about 35 years and has owned her own 

business. My sister is also an interior designer. They, like many others, deserve 

recognition for their hard work and the opportunity to expand their economic reach. 

 

I fully support the passing of House Bill 2141-1. 


